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Judy Langevin Departs Zelle LLP; Forms Langevin
Lentz LLC

August 3, 2017

Zelle LLP announces that effective July 31, 2017, partner Judy Langevin
departed Zelle LLP for her newly-formed firm, Langevin Lentz LLC. We will
miss Judy greatly but look forward to new opportunities for collaboration, and
to the continuation of a friendship that has existed since the mid-1990s. Judy’s
new firm will practice employment law, and Judy will continue to mediate
employment law cases. We expect to continue joint efforts to promote diversity
in the legal profession, a goal to which both Zelle LLP and Langevin Lentz LLC
remain committed.
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